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 1 March 2024 

To: All Provincial/District Grand Masters, Provincial/District Grand 
Secretaries, and the equivalent across all Mark Masons’ Hall Orders 

Dear Brethren 

Following a meeting on Wednesday with HRH Prince Michael of Kent, Grand 
Master, it gives me much pleasure to inform you he has confirmed the Appointment 
of Dan Heath as Grand Secretary of the Grand Lodge of Mark Master Masons. 
 
I am sure you will join with me in congratulating him on his role and offer him your 
loyal support in all the years to come. 
 
 
 
Sincerely and Fraternally 

 
M.W.Bro. John H Prizeman 
Pro Grand Master 


